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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

We do not want the CFTC to propose new regulations regarding Forex trading (RIN 3038-AC61).
Such a change will effectively take away the oppotunity of making Forex trade from people like us, small investment trade.
We do not think the US government wnat us to move our money to other countries for the trade.


